
February 27 is Election Day for the Presidential Primary, and in 2024, there 
are more ways to cast your vote! 
Are you a voter in Putnam Township or Unadilla Township?  
Early voting for the Presidential Primary is open Sat. Feb. 17 - Sun. Feb. 
25, from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m., for both communities. Traditional precinct voting 
will be set up during these times. And if you’ve already received and filled 
out your ballot, you can come in and cast your vote in your precinct 
tabulator. If you are looking to avoid waiting in long lines – early voting is 
the way to do it! Both communities vote at the Putnam Township Hall at 
3280 W. M-36 in Pinckney. We are looking forward to seeing you there! 
Unadilla Residents still vote at their township hall 126 Webb street, Gregory 

on election day, February 27th from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. 

Linda Topping, clerk 


